
Dear Parents/Guardians, 

Yesterday we invited you to our picnic on Tuesday 8th July at 2.30pm 

To help us to cater for the right amount of food and drinks, please let us know 

how many will be attending.  Please inform staff of any allergies in your group. 

 

     People ( including your child) 

 

We will offer a range of sandwich fillings. 

Please let us know which filling you would like.  (Please write the number of  

people in your party who would like this filling) 

Ham                                  Chicken 

 

 

Cheese    Cucumber 

 

We go shopping on Monday 7th July.  Please return this slip by Friday 4th July 2014 

 

Thanks 

Year 1 children and teachers 


